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Downtown Tucson has not had a class A office building constructed in over 30 years.   Site 
selectors brought to Tucson by Sun Corridor, Inc. indicated that the greatest weakness the 
region has in attracting high-wage companies was a lack of speculative space for those 
companies to move into quickly, as most are not willing to wait two-plus years for new 
construction.  J.E. Dunn has an excellent track record nationally and locally (TMC Orthopedic 
Wing and the recent Arizona Stadium renovation).    Having a multi-use facility of this quality 
is an important component of our continuing quest to attract to the region companies offering 
high wage jobs.  With hundreds of housing units being built downtown, it is important to 
add quality office space for a balanced community in order to attract the millennial 
workforce--just as Caterpillar and Hexagon Mining are doing.   
 
Developing County owned properties for high wage employment and returning them to the 
tax base are two of the key factors in the County’s Economic Development Plan.  Moving 
forward with this exciting project is consistent with those objectives and I encourage your 
approval of this agreement. 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
Approval of ground lease and purchase agreement between Rio Nuevo and Pima County for 
75 East Broadway. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
C.H. Huckelberry  
County Administrator 
 
 
CHH/mp– December 28, 2018 
 
Attachment 
 
 




















































































































































































